From: Peter.Orr@kempsey.nsw.gov.au

Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2020 11:22 AM
To: Kate Campbell
Subject: HPE CM: Re: PP_2018_KEMPS_003_00 - Neville Morton Drive, Crescent Head

Hi Kate - [ am well and | hope you are also.

Thank you for the reminder about this PP.

The proponents had been requested to provide updated material in support of the planning proposal
which is to be revised. We have one outstanding report that has proven problematic, but is still moving
forward (if slowly). So in response, Council requests a further extension of the Gateway timeframe please
Kate. A 6 month extension would be appreciated.

Thank you for your assistance again Kate

Regards

Peter

From: Kate Campbell <Kate.Campbell@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2020 10:02 AM

To: Peter Orr <Peter.Orr@kempsey.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: PP_2018_KEMPS_003_00 - Neville Morton Drive, Crescent Head

Good morning Peter,
| hope that you are keeping well during this time.

| write in relation to the abovementioned PP, which is due to lapse on 24 April 2020. Could you please provide an
update regarding the progress, and advise whether you will be requiring an extension of time?

Thank you,
Kate

Kate Campbell

Planning Officer

(Monday — Thursday)
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